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        To All Permanent Delegations to UNESCO 

 
 
 
Ref.: PG/2024/02         3 September 2024 
 
 
 
 
Excellencies, Dear colleagues, 
 
I am honoured to invite you to participate in the meeting of the Preparatory Group of the 
220th session of the Executive Board that will take place on Wednesday 18 and Thursday 
19 September 2024.  
 
Please note that the meeting will be held in Room XI, with the option of following the live 
webcast (without the possibility of taking the floor) on the Executive Board’s website.  
 


